
 

 

        

As mathematicians the year one children will 

be learning about addition and subtraction, 

mass and volume, place value and length and 

height. The year two children will continue to 

develop their mathematical understanding by 

learning about money, multiplication and 

division, length and height and mass, capacity 

and temperature. All the children will be 

following the White Rose scheme of work 

and a long-term plan can be found on the 

class page in the maths folder.  

As scientists, we will be observing 

seasonal changes and learning about 

plants. The children will continue to work 

scientifically questioning, categorising, 

observing and undertaking simple 

investigations. The children will learn 

about the parts of a variety of different 

plants. The year 2 children will learn 

about what is needed for seeds and bulbs 

to grow.  

 

Within literacy we will be exploring instructions, poetry, 

persuasive writing and creative writing.  As readers we 

will read books such as the ‘The Magic and Mystery of 

Trees’, ‘Dear Earth’ and  ‘Stanley’s Stick’. As writers we 

will develop our ability to write independently, use 

punctuation and write using a cursive style of 

handwriting. We will be writing instructions and non-

chronological reports. Our phonics’ learning will support 

our ability to decode  new words when reading and 

writing. We will continue to follow the Jolly Phonics 

scheme of learning.  

 

As geographers, we will be using globes, 

atlases and aerial photography to identify 

countries around the world. We will explore 

maps and the children will learn to use map 

symbols, creating their own maps and keys.   

 

Within computing we will be developing our digital 

literacy by learning how to create, store, and retrieve 

digital content. We will explore the uses of 

technology in the modern world. 
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Within RSHE we will be learning about our 

bodies, our relationships, our beliefs and 

our rights and responsibilities.  

Within religious education, we will be learning about 

the Christian story of Easter. We will consider why Easter 

is an important time for Christians. We will be curious 

about what our senses tell us about the world of religion 

and faith.  

 As artists and designers, we will learn to Draw, 

paint and sculpt with focus on the natural 

world. We will ask questions such as ‘what is 

sculpture?’  ‘What materials have they used?’ 

and  ‘What makes this amazing?’  

 

The children will continue to have weekly spellings to learn 

and will have reading books coming home. Please support 

us by encouraging them to practice their reading and 

spellings daily. 

Our Christian core values this term will be trust and 

perseverance.  
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As musicians, we will be following the Charanga 
scheme. This term we will listen, appreciate music, 
and create our own compositions. We will also 

invent a musical story.   
 

 

Wonders of the World  
In PE we will be learning about gymnastics with Mr 

Ward.  

 

As historians  we will be learning about toys in the past. 

We will consider how toys have changed throughout 

history comparing the past with the present.  


